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Attention Parents/Guardians
Please work together with your child on a plan to help them remember 
their mask everyday.  One good suggestion is putting it in their backpack 
each night before going to bed.  Hackler has a great team of parents, 
students, teachers and staff.  Together the possibilities are endless!

● We have a few Hackler t-shirts still available.  They are on a first come, first 
serve basis.  The cost for the t-shirt is $12. Please send cash or a check. If 
sending a check, please make checks out to Hackler Intermediate School.

  
● 2019-2020 Yearbooks are going fast. If you didn’t have a chance to get one last 

year before we were dismissed for the pandemic, now is your chance.  They are 
$12 each.  That is quite a bargain!!

● Picture Day is  October 28 for students attending school at Hackler.  Picture 
forms went home last week. Order forms are handed to the photographer when 
you go in to get your photo taken.  You can also place your order online by going 
to wingard.inter-state.com and using the code 54216YA.

● Picture Day for Virtual students will be October 29 at Dunbar Auditorium on the 
Mountain Home High School campus from 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  Order online 
by going to wingard.inter-state.com and using the code 54619MA.

● Hackler is still collecting Box Tops for Education.  It is done digitally, which 
makes it much easier.  We have attached a product sheet and an informational 
sheet about downloading the app.  If you want to help the school and you don’t 
want to download  the app, just send in your receipts to the front office. We will 
scan it for you.  Our school uses these funds collected throughout the year for 
items like playground equipment, socks, shoes, etc.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION



NATIONAL RED RIBBON WEEK 2020

MONDAY:

TUESDAY:

WEDNESDAY:

FRIDAY:

THURSDAY:

“Red”-y to Live a Drug Free Life
Wear Red

Be Kind to Your Body & Mind, Just Say NO 
to Harmful Drugs that Can Hurt You
Wear Green

United We Stand Against bullying & 
harmful drugs
Wear orange

Be a true friend to yourself & others, say 
no to bullying & drugs
Wear yellow

SCARE DRUGS AWAY-Wear a School 
Appropriate Halloween Costume 
No blood, guts or gore.

RED RIBBON WEEK, which is celebrated annually October 23-31, is the nation’s 
oldest and largest drug prevention awareness program. 

RED RIBBON WEEK was started after the death of Drug Enforcement Administration 
(DEA) Special Agent Enrique “Kiki” Camarena, who in 1985 was brutally tortured 
and murdered by drug traffickers he was investigating in Mexico.  As a tribute to 
SA Camarena, high school friend, Henry Lozano and Congressman Duncan Hunter, 
created “Camarena Clubs” and the wearing of a red ribbon to show their 
oppositions to drugs. 

In 1988, the National Family Partnership coordinated the first National Red 
Ribbon Week with President and Mrs. Reagan serving as honorary Chairpersons.  
Since then, the Red Ribbon campaign has taken on national significance, and NFP 
continues to coordinate the campaign for families, schools and communities 
across the nation each year.  Wearing red ribbons during the month of October 
continues to represent our pledge to live drug free and honors the sacrifice of all 
who have lost their lives in the fight against drugs.


